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July 2, 2007 

Kevin Schwartz 
County of Yolo 
Parks & Natural Resources Department 
292 West Beamer Street 
Woodland, CA 95695-2598 

Subject: Extension of Streambed Alteration Agreement Number R2-2002-251 

Dear Mr. Schwartz: 

The Department received your June 28, 2007 request to extend Streambed Alteration Agreement 
Number R2-2002-251 beyond the August 30, 2007 expiration date specified in the agreement.  The 
Agreement pertains to several projects within the stream zone of Cache Creek.  Activities within Cache 
Creek include tamarisk and arundo removal, minor streambank erosion repair and a significant erosion 
repair project at Huffs Corner.  This letter acknowledges the following: 

1. The revised expiration date is December 31, 2007. This provision applies to those activities listed in 
the June 29, 2007 correspondence to the Department. 

2. No additional projects and/or activities authorized by the original agreement shall begin unless 
those activities can be completed by October 31, 2007. 

3. The time period for completing the work within the stream zone of Cache Creek shall be restricted 
to periods of low stream flow and dry weather.  Construction activities within the stream zone 
shall be completed prior to October 31 unless otherwise authorized by the Department. 
Construction activities shall cease until all reasonable erosion control measures have been 
implemented prior to all storm events.  No work will occur during wet weather.   Wet Weather is 
defined as when there has been ¼” inch of rain in a 24-hour period. In addition, no work will occur 
during a dry out period of 24 hours after the above referenced wet weather.  Revegetation, 
restoration and placement and/or maintenance of erosion control materials work is not confined to 
this time period. 

4. All of the conditions listed in the original agreement are still binding; 

5. A copy of this letter and a copy of the original agreement must be readily available at project 
work sites.  When requested by any Department representative or agency with Inspection 
authority, this letter and original agreement must be presented. 

If Yolo County would like to enter into a new agreement for similar activities, please review the Lake and 
Streambed Alteration Agreement Program on Department's website: http://www.dfg.ca.gov/1600/. If you 
would like, I can come to your office and review your project plans with you. If you have questions 
regarding this matter, please contact me at ghobgood@dfg.ca.gov or phone number (916) 983-6920. 

 

http://www.dfg.ca.gov/
http://www.dfg.ca.gov/1600/
mailto:ghobgood@dfg.ca.gov

